Finance Commission
Notice of Cancellation of
June 24, 2020 Meeting

DAHLE BULOSAN, Chief Financial Officer SUNNY RIEF, Assistant Chief Financial Officer LINDA WINE, Finance Administrative Assistant THUY VI, Finance Administrative Assistant



City of Huntington Beach 2000 Main Street Huntington Beach, CA 92648

FRANK LO GRASSO, Chair
JAY HUDSON, Vice Chair
RON STERUD, Commissioner
STEPHANIE GLEDHILL, Commissioner
GRACEY VAN DER MARK, Commissioner
LAWRENCE OWEN, Commissioner
CHARLES RAY, Commissioner

## **NOTICE OF CANCELLATION**

Due to the current Covid-19 situation, and the necessary shift in many of our City Operations to respond to the daily needs of this national emergency, we are postponing the June 24, 2020 Finance Commission meeting at this time. We are only holding those meetings that have a regulatory obligation. Although we are postponing this meeting indefinitely, we know that there will be a point in time when we will resume our normal operations.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for:

Wednesday, July 22, 2020

5:00 p.m. - Meeting Room B-7

**Huntington Beach Civic Center**